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Construction Notice 
Issued on:

February 16, 2024

Timeline: February 21, 2024 to October 2024 
*Content/timeline accurate at the time of printing  
 

Work description and purpose 
Starting on February 21, the TTC will begin work on the infrastructure at Sheppard-Yonge Station. 
The TTC’s contractor will mobilize on-site in preparation for duct bank construction along the 
south curb lane of Harlandale Avenue. A duct bank is an underground reinforced concrete or 
metal container used for laying utility lines such as electrical.  
 
Later in the spring, TTC will also begin work to rehabilitate the pavement of the bus loop, requiring 
its temporary closure until late 2024. Additional details regarding the upcoming infrastructure 
improvements at Sheppard-Yonge Station can be found at ttc.ca/projects.  
 
What to expect during construction on Harlandale Avenue – February 21 to October 2024 
 To facilitate work safely, the TTC 

entrance on Harlandale Avenue will be 
temporarily closed starting at 2:30 a.m. 
on February 21. Sheppard-Yonge Station 
has several other entrances to serve 
customers during this closure.  

 To ensure a safe work zone and to 
maintain one-way, eastbound traffic on 
Harlandale Avenue, existing on-street 
Green P parking stalls will be temporarily 
restricted.  

 No westbound access to Harlandale 
Avenue from Yonge Street.  

 Work will involve excavating two shafts 
on Harlandale Avenue. The duct bank 
between the two shafts will be 
constructed underground using a 
trenchless method, requiring no further 
excavation.  

 Work will typically take place daily from 7 
a.m. to 7 p.m. 

 Access to the Green P parking lot on 
Harlandale Avenue will be unaffected.   

 
Thank you for your patience while we improve transit in Toronto.  
 

For further information 
Scan the QR code to visit ttc.ca or contact Paul Tran, Senior Community Liaison, 416-
981-1601, paul.tran@ttc.ca.  

Sheppard-Yonge Station – infrastructure improvements 

Temporary closure of Harlandale Avenue TTC entrance  
 


